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LED Emergency Light 
AL-LED-R1

LED Exit and
Emergency Lighting

TM

Steel Exit Light
AL-LED-SXTEU

Assembled

in USA

All LED Exit and        
Emergency Combo

AL-LED-CLPU

TM

Features
• Adjustable LED lamp heads provides optimal center-to-

center spacing.

• 1 watt (8 LEDs x 0.125 watt) per head.

• Injection-molded, engineering-grade, 5VA flame
retardant, high-impact resistant, thermoplastic in white
or black finish.

Features
• 4.5W (36 LEDs x 0.125 watts) per light pipe.

• Adjustable high-performance, smooth, chrome-plated,
metallized reflector and acrylic, UV-stabilized “light pipe”
lens for optimal light distribution.

• Ultra-bright, energy efficient, long-life Red or Green
LED exit sign illumination.

• 4.8V long-life, maintenance-free, rechargeable NiCd
battery.

• Injection-molded, engineering-grade, 5VA flame
retardant, high-impact resistant, thermoplastic in white
or black finishes.

• Remote capable standard.

Features
• 4.8V long-life, maintenance-free, rechargeable NiCd

battery.

• Durable, powder-coated 20-gauge steel construction
in white or black finish.

• Fully automatic solid-state, two-rate charger initiates
battery charging to recharge a discharged battery in
24 hours.
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Assembled

in USA

Assembled

in USA

Assembled

in USA

AL-LED-TFX-2AL-LED-WLEZXTE AL-LED-CWLEZXTEU 

LED Emergency Light 
AL-LED-SDXR627

All LED Exit and 
Emergency Combo  

AL-LED-CXTE

LED Exit Sign
AL-LED-EZXTE

Features
• 4.8V long life, maintenance-free, rechargeable NiCd

battery.

• Charge rate/power “ON” LED indicator light and push-
to-test switch for mandated code compliance testing.

• Ultra-bright, energy efficient, long-life Red or Green
LED exit sign illumination.

Features
• Two, 6V, 1.0W adjustable square LED lamp heads in

engineering grade, high-impact resistant, thermoplastic.

• Fully automatic solid-state, two rate charger initiates
battery charging to recharge a discharged battery in 24
hours.

• Runs up to 8 hours without remote heads.

Features
• 1 watt (8 LEDs x 0.125 watt) per head.

• 9.6V Long-life, maintenance-free, rechargeable NiCd
battery.

• Adjustable LED lamp heads provides optimal
center-to-center spacing.

Features
• Resistant to corrosive atmospheres, non-hazardous

dust environments, water spray and splashing water.

• 1.875W (15 LEDs x 0.125) per head.

Features
• Ultra-bright, energy efficient, long-life Red or Green

LED exit sign illumination.

• Corrosion-resistant enclosure with engineering grade
silicone gasket.

• Unique bi-color LED indicator light alerts occupant on
battery condition (Green-normal, Red-check battery).

Features
• Corrosion-resistant enclosure engineering grade

silicone gasket.

• 3.6W (3 LEDs x 1.2 watt) per head.

• Optional, Self-diagnostic feature performs monthly,
biannual, and annual tests to ensure reliable operation
and meet electrical and life safety codes.
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